University of North Carolina at Greensboro Board of Trustees Special Meeting Wednesday, July 18, 2018 2:30 pm - Teleconference Chancellor's Board Room – Mossman Building 320

Discussion Item

BOT – 6 Chancellor Biennial Review (Closed Session)

Background Information

University Of North Carolina Policy 200.4, entitled "Assessment Process for Chief Executives and Governing Boards of the University of North Carolina" was adopted by the Board of Governors on May 11, 2001 and provides for a process of formal reviews of each Chancellor, including a biennial review by the Board of Trustees.

Chancellor Gilliam is scheduled for a biennial review during calendar year 2018.

Kelly Harris

Assistant Secretary to the Board of Trustees